
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Chris Wright [wrightsr@ipa.net]

Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2007 05:16 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: Broken link

08/30/2007

 

Welcome to Wrights Rock Shop 

I wish to apologize but Constant Contact has 
a broken link. I am resending the e-mail. 
 
I am so sorry, but I have already had so 
many requests to correct the link. 
Rersending the e-mail was the only method 
that I knew that would correct the error. 
 
I updated Gallery 5 with red quartz,  linarite, druzy 
quartz stalactites, cobaltoan calcite, scheelite, 
andradite, jeremejevite, manganese nodule, and 
others on 8/30/07. 
 
Your 10% discount applies. 
 
UPDATE 
 
Chris 
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